Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: July 28, 2015

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: Technology Agreement August 26, Board Meeting

Please see the attached agreement for Non-public Technology Purchasing for 2015-2016 school year. All purchases were made by Glassboro Public Schools and received by Ambassador Christian Academy.

DMS/bg

GLASSBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS GLASSBORO, NEW JERSEY

Agreement for Non-Public Technology Purchasing for 2015-2016

It is agreed that the Glassboro Public Schools, in consultation with an authorized representative from Ambassador Christian Academy, is authorized to purchase technology supplies.

Glassboro Public Schools and Ambassador Christian Academy will agree to the actual purchase(s) by October 1, 2015.

Purchase(s) will be made by Glassboro Public Schools. Non-Public Technology funds will not be reimbursed or turned over to Ambassador Christian Academy.

The amount of the funds available to Ambassador Christian Academy is \$2,132.00.

Namelle Jochan Witness	$\frac{7/23/15}{\text{Date}}$	Glassboro Public Schools
Sluble	8/5/15	
Witness	Date	Ambassador Christian Academy

15-GLOUCESTER 1730-GLASSBORO

TO:

Chief School Administrator AMBASSADOR CHRISTIAN ACADEMY 535 MULLICA HILL ROAD

GLASSBORO NJ 08028 (856) 881-3669

FROM:

Yut'se Thomas, Director of School Finance

SUBJECT: 2015-16 Nonpublic Technology Initiative Aid

DATE:

JULY 15, 2015

You are hereby notified that the maximum dollar value of Nonpublic Technology Initiative Aid to which you are entitled for 2015-16 is \$2,132.00, which represents 82 pupils on roll as of OCTOBER 15, 2014 times the maximum dollar entitlement of \$26.00.

Questions regarding this entitlement should be directed to Toni Lynn Schmidt at nonpublic.aid@doe.state.nj.us. Please direct all questions regarding technology purchases and services to your local school district.